
School-linked Mental Health Therapist Susan Arnold Information: 
 
School link mental health services with Susan Arnold will be continuing during the COVID-19 
time. If you are a client of Susan Arnold’s and would like to continue services, please email her 
at susana@SCHRC.com.   
 
If you are a new family wondering about services, please contact Mrs. Worke, school counselor 
mworke@blossoms.k12.mn.us or Mrs. Romeo, school social worker 
kromeo@blossoms.k12.mn.us for a referral. 
 
 
 
 


